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Emergency Sewer Line Repair 
--Swannanoa Drive & Summerset Drive Intersection Closure-- 

 
HRSD, your regional wastewater treatment utility, is working to repair a line break that 
occurred on Thursday, June 15, at the intersection of Swannanoa Drive and Summerset 
Drive. In order to investigate the leak and repair the pipe, crews had to close the 
intersection of Swannanoa Drive and Summerset Drive.   

 
 

Repair Update: 
 
• Work is currently underway to investigate and repair the pipe.  

• Traffic control is in place to detour motorists around the work. 

• This work should not affect your water or sewer services. 
 

• This emergency repair work and road restoration is anticipated to be 
completed by Friday, June 16th. This completion date is weather and 
situation dependent and may be extended.  

 
 

While our project team works diligently to minimize impacts, you may notice increased 
noise, traffic, crews, and heavy equipment (with back-up safety alarms) associated with 
construction. Please take care when traveling around the construction area and for your 
safety, do not enter the site.  

 
We thank you for your patience and understanding while we work to make these repairs. 

 
Should you have any questions, you may contact: 

 
 

HRSD Public Information Specialist: 
Name 

(757) XXX-XXXX 
projects@hrsd.com 

 

 
Onsite Inspector 

(Emergent Concerns) 
Name 

(XXX) XXX-XXXX
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